
THE CONOVER STAR
Reminders:

● Our February faculty meeting will be held Wednesday, February 
21st at 3:15 PM in the cafeteria. “Of-the-Years” will be announced at 
this meeting.

● Committee meetings will begin March 4th, with HSOC on Monday 
at 1:00 PM in the Conference Room.

● Our NCCS Board of Education will be conducting a walkthrough of 
our building on Wednesday, March 6th beginning at 8:30 AM.

● Our 3rd Quarter Terrific Kids will take place from 9:30 - 10:30 AM 
in the gym, following the same staggered schedule we have utilized in 
the past (Pre-K will kick us off at 9:30 AM)

Week of February 19 - 23 Upcoming Events:
February 21 Faculty Meeting at 3:15 PM in the Cafeteria

March 4 - 8 Committee Meeting Week

March 6 BOE Walkthrough at 8:30 AM

March 10 Daylight Savings Time

March 12 3rd Quarter Terrific Kids from 9:30 - 10:30 AM in the Gym

March 13 EC District Meeting at 3:30 PM at Central office

March 15 School Improvement Team meeting at 1:00 PM in the conference room

March 17 St. Patrick’s Day



Quick Links:

Student Agenda
Staff Handbook 

Kid Grid
Safety Plan

Faculty Meeting Agenda
HSOC Committee Agenda

Hospitality Committee Agenda
Community Partners Committee Agenda

Curriculum Committee Agenda
Pre-K Grade Level Notes

Elementary Grade Level Notes
Middle School Grade Level Notes

High School Grade Level Notes
Student Incident Report

Restraint Form
Significant Cognitive Disabilities | NC DPI

Unique Learning Resources 

Weekly Updates
Good afternoon everyone!

Our February faculty meeting is this Wednesday at 3:15 PM in the cafeteria. We 
have a fairly packed agenda, including announcing our ‘of-the-years’, but I 
will work to get you out as quickly as we can. On Friday, from 5 - 9 PM, we are 

hosting a Spirit Night through Rice Fun. Come out if you are interested in 
joining us, and staff: feel free to order lunch from there (as departments) to 

support them during the day. 

I expect to begin the last round of observations for folks on Abbreviated Cycles 
this week. Keep in mind that this round will not be announced, nor scheduled. 
I hope to get to folks on Comprehensive and Standard Cycles the first week of 

March. Please continue to utilize related service supports (communication 
devices, equipment, etc), as well as submit your lesson plans to me weekly, as 

these are parts of your PDP--which will be addressed once more at the end of the 
year. 

I hope that all of you have a great weekend, and I will see all of you on 
Monday!




